
AIP Website Notice 
 
Notification of NIE PPB NDC Auctions – Commencing 31st July 2007  
 
As part of the ongoing project to create a single electricity market, 
NIE PPB will be offering two way CFDs for auction commencing on July 
31st 2007. The products offered will be limited in number and will 
comprise standard constructs, the details of which will be issued in 
the invitation to bid documents. Any electricity supplier   who is 
interested in participating in the auctions will need to enter into a 
NDC Master Agreement and satisfy the eligibility criteria contained in 
the relevant auction rules. 
 
Interested electricity suppliers are asked to register their contact 
information so that communications on the NDC process can be 
consistently communicated to all parties. The contact email address for 
each is noted below. 
 
Please send your name, email address, and phone number to:  
 
                 
                NIE PPB: NIEPPB@nie.co.uk  
  
 
The invitation to bid documents will be emailed to those eligible 
electricity suppliers who have executed an NDC Master Agreement with 
NIE PPB.    
 


